
NOTICE & FINAL DECISION 

 

 

INVITATION TO BID (ITB) 

ITB# 17-001-SOUND REINFORECEMENT SYSTEMS AND CONTROLS 

JUNE 29, 2017 

 

 

 

 

The Seventeenth Judicial Circuit has determined it is in the best interest of the 

Circuit and the State to reject all bids received and reevaluate this project. All bids 

exceeded available budget for the proposed project of the ITB. As such, no 

evaluation or tabulation was done. The Circuit intends to review scope and 

requirements to determine next steps in accordance with State Courts System 

Purchasing Directives including amending the scope. All or some portion of the 

current scope of the ITB may be the subject of a future solicitation or request for 

quotes. Vendors who responded to the above solicitation are able to respond to 

any future solicitation. 

 

Any protest concerning this solicitation shall be made in accordance with section 

6.10 of the State Courts System Purchasing Directives.  

 

 

 

THIS IS NOT A SOLICITATION FOR BIDS OR PROPOSALS. IT IS A POSTING OF AN 

AGENCY DECISION. PLEASE DO NOT SUBMIT A BID OR NO BID OR OTHER REPLY. 


